Secret Valentine Gramw

Secret I nstructiovns for Parents/Guowrdiownws

It is time for Emerson’s Annual Secret Valentine Gram Parent Project. All
Emerson parents/Guardians surprise their student with a homemade
Valentine Gram. This is a special keepsake created by parents/guardians for
their student and delivered with love to the classroom at the Valentine’s Day
party. Please make every effort to complete the Valentine Gram by the

Due Date: FEB 1.

Valentine Gram Instructions are SIMPLE:

STEP 1 PARENT/GUARDIAN DECORATE THE VALENTINE GRAM

* Enclosed in this envelope is a construction paper heart.

* Decorate & personalize this heart for your student. Get creative!

* Write a message to your student. It can be a simple statement like [ love you, a
personal poem, a memory, a song, or anything else you'’d like to share with your
student.

* BESURE TO INCLUDE YOUR STUDENTS NAME ON THE HEART

* Decoration suggestions: photos, fabrics, lace, glitter, crayons, markers, paint,
stickers, pressed flowers, buttons yarn, and other craft items.

* Please DO NOT attach gifts, money or candy to the Valentine Gram.

* Pay attention to the size of your Valentine Gram as it must fit back in the
original envelope.

STEP 2 PARENTS/GUARDIANS RETURN THE VALENTINE GRAM TO SCHOOL
* Enclose the SECRET Valentine Gram in the original gold envelope with your
student’s name, and return it to your student’s class.
* Please DO NOT tape the envelope closed.
Each Valentine Gram will be inventoried by the Room Parent Chairman to ensure that
every student receives a gram at the Valentine’s Day party.

To PURCHASE a Pre-Decorated Valentine Gram or
to see SAMPLE photos of Valentine Grams, check out

www.emersonstarspta.org
Once your Gram has been paid for it can be picked up in the front office.

Order forms for select grams are also available in the office. These handmade
pre-decorated grams are available for purchase thru February 7.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact
your CLASS Valentine Gram Representative.

VALENTINE GRAM COORDINATORS-
Cheyenne Dragomer ddragomer@msn.com & Erisa Byrd erisabyrd@gmail.com




